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Lisa Driscoll

From: Julie Healy <tryswimbikerun@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 21, 2021 5:01 PM
To: Lisa Driscoll
Subject: Discovery Bay crime and Measure X

To whom it may concern, 
Our family moved to Discovery Bay 12 years ago. The recent increase in crime over the past few years has left 
us with a reduced feeling of safety and when our truck was stolen out of our driveway in July we were stripped 
of all comfort in our town. Not only did it take over an hour for law enforcement to arrive to report the truck 
stolen but our local sheriffs didn't even know it had happened the next day. 
 

Sheriff Livingston and his Department have always served Discovery Bay and Contra Costa County the best 
they can. Unfortunately, with the limited manpower and resources, many of our crimes and concerns do not 
yield criminal arrests and therefore these crimes continue. I support the Sheriff's request for Measure X funds to 
acquire the much-needed resources to improve their staffing, reduce response times and investigate the crimes 
that occur and hopefully arrest the bad elements in our towns. The citizens of Contra Costa County will benefit 
from the requested Sheriff Department "Service" upgrades. Please make sure they have sufficient funds to 
keep us and our properties safe. We would be deeply grateful. Thank you for your consideration, 
Julie Healy  

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


